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I am writing to express my strong opposition to the approval of the
application for the Water Draft Permit made by C&H hog farm. That hog
farm should never have been allowed to set up in the water shed of the
Buffalo National River in the first place. The area is ecologically
fragile  and the realities of a CAFO are incompatible to the welfare
of that area for multiple reasons. Please reject that application. C&H
should relocate to someplace more suitable. With respect. Robert
Magness
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